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The Bund der Bayern Inc. may choose to provide a member with various items to form a traditional, Bavarian 
costume for the purpose of participating at public performances with the association. 
 
These items do not become the property of such a member at any time, unless the member has paid for the 
items, with the monetary value of each item to be determined by the Wardrobe/Assets Person. 
 
The association encourages its members to purchase their own costume items. 
 
Reimbursement must be made for any lost items at replacement value, and may include costs for postage, 
administration, and any other reasonable cost that the group may incur. 
 
Members must pay a deposit for their traditional costume, as determined by the committee, which will be 
reimbursed upon return of all costume items (minus any reasonable costs which the group may incur for 
cleaning any items, or administrative or logistics or other costs). 
 
The committee may request the return of any group asset (which includes all traditional costume items) from 
any member at any time by verbal notice, and without explanation. A member must comply with such request 
at the earliest possible opportunity. 
 
If a person resigns from the group or does not renew their membership, then all costume items that are the 
property of the association must be returned at the earliest possible opportunity. 
 
If a person is charged with misconduct detrimental to the interests of the association, all costume items must 
be returned upon the charges being communicated to the member. The committee may decide to return any 
items to the member, should the member not get expelled upon the charges.  
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